
       
          

 

 

 

 

October 22, 2024      

 

Mover Councillor  

Seconder Councillor  

 
 That I, Mayor William C. Steele do hereby proclaim October 26th, 2024 to 

November 11th, 2024 as “Poppy Week” in the City of Port Colborne in honour 

of the men and women from Port Colborne who gave their lives during the two 

world wars, the Korean War and the Afghanistan War.  

 

    

 

 
        _________________________ 

William C. Steele 
        Mayor 
 

   

 
      
 

 


